GOLF CLUBS Hand made to fit You

Kenneth Smith

LENEXA, KANSAS

Phone Plainfield 1411

CUSTOM CLUB MAKER FOR 25 YEARS

March Twenty-sixth 1945

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director Physical Education & Recreation
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Up until recently I always thought a fellow had to be at least gray to get into the 40 years ago column. KC STAR. Congratulations to you. You have done a great job and have kept young doing it.

Hope you are getting in frequent good games.

Best wishes.

Cordially yours

Kenneth Smith

KS/ez